
Genetic Counseling student

I am so excited to join the LEND program because 
as a genetic counselor, my goal is to ensure all 
patients feel supported and comfortable with the 
care they receive in the healthcare system. I 
recognize neurodiverse individuals require unique 
supports in order to receive the best possible 
quality of care. The tools and experiences gained 
through LEND will allow me to hone the skills 
required to support these patients and their 
families. In my free time I enjoy trying out new 
recipes, going hammocking with a good book, and 
trying out new coffee shops.

Hannah Lewis, UW GCGP ’25 (she/her)
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